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     Bulletin 

 

Date:  May 12, 2021 

Bulletin: Driving School Owners and Operators 

From:  Business Licensing and Driver Instructional Services Division 

RE:  REMINDER: Driver Skills Test Scheduling 

It has been brought to our attention that driving schools are reserving skills testing appointment slots for 
their students. In many cases, multiple appointments are being scheduled and were scheduled in one name 
and then later changed to a different name prior to the appointment date and time.  

This bulletin is serving as a reminder, Driving Schools are prohibited from scheduling skills test 
appointment for their students. It is the responsibility of the student to do so. MDOT MVA will be 
canceling duplicate appointments to ensure all customers have access and administrative action will be 
taken, if necessary.  Please ensure all staff and personnel are aware of this communication.  

If you have questions or concerns, please contact MDOT MVA Business Licensing and Driver 
Instructional Services at 410-787-2950 or mvablcsd@mav.maryland.gov  
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